STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

Recently my school underwent the challenge of creating a five-year school improvement plan.  This plan was formed after two years of research and data collection and a determination was made that the current math curriculum, though available and clearly stated was not being utilized to its fullest potential.  Based on current test scores, grades and input from teachers, parents and students math was the subject most felt needed immediate attention.  

In our school, as with many schools and districts we were challenged to meet the state standards and benchmarks and ensure that our students are not just learning math but are grasping how to use math in real world situations including working environments and are also prepared for post secondary education.   

In order to meet this challenge, the school has decided to enhance the curriculum by implementing several additional programs, resources, professional development and by making ample use of the classroom staff, time and materials.         
